Dear AYC Members,
On Sunday June 3, 2007, the annual Associated Yacht Clubs Vice-Commodore’s Golf Outing will take place at Green Meadows Golf course in Monroe Michigan.
Proceeds from this event will help support Vice-Commodore Rob Wolas and Lady Carol in Rob’s year as AYC Commodore in 2008.  Rob and Carol have been active AYC members for 20 years.  They have supported all of our clubs during this time. Now it is our chance to support them. 

First, we need golfers.  $70 includes golf with cart, lunch on the turn, steak dinner on the 19th hole, and a lot of fun and good times.  

Second, we are looking for donations of small items to use as give aways to our golfers.  These can be key chains, refrigerator magnets, can coozies, pens, note pads, hats, any advertising item, etc.  We will find a use for just about anything. 
Third, we are in need of items for prizes.  Gift certificates for restaurants, business products or services, hotels, stores, or Boat Club functions are great.  
Lastly, we are in need of Hole Sponsors/Advertisers.  AYC Clubs and Auxiliaries, Commodores, Yellow Dogs, Businesses, Organizations, AYC Classes, and Individuals have all sponsored holes in the past. $150 includes the name of your club, business, or group on an 18x24 sign on the hole of your choice.  We will also have a master Sponsor Board for all to see throughout the day.  
We have included forms for golfers and hole sponsors with this letter.
Again, we appreciate any support you can give us.
Ways and Means 2008 Committee
Questions can be directed to Rob Wolas   734 676-3827.
